
 

 
 
Intake24.org at Cambridge: Updates  
 
Dear researchers 
 
Welcome to our Spring 2022 updates for Intake24.org at Cambridge.  
 
Intake24 new and updated resources: 
 
We will be launching new Intake24 webpages soon, where we will host resources to help you make 
the most of using Intake24. However, in the meantime we wanted to share the following resources 
with you:  
 

• Data dictionary: in this updated version we have expanded the descriptions and added in a 
further tab which includes NDNS sub-food groupings   

• Intake24.org at Cambridge general information document: this has been updated to cover 
more information on data management and tool development  

• Updated Intake24 Study Setup form: we have updated this to improve our study setup 
process  

 
Cambridge updates:  
 

• Intake24 Evaluation: Intake24 was introduced into the UK National Diet and Nutrition 
Survey (NDNS) in October 2019. The method change is being evaluated, the report of the 
first stage has now been published: Evaluation of Intake24 in the UK National Diet and 
Nutrition Survey. The second stage evaluation report (including a doubly labelled water 
assessment) is planned for publication towards the end of 2022.  

 
Intake24 community news: 
 

• Intake24 Version 4 Development: Cambridge along with the technical founder, Open Lab, 
Newcastle University, and also supported by Monash University, Australia, are leading work 
to upgrade the code base of Intake24. Amongst other improvements, this will allow greater 
flexibility to customise the tool for specific research requirements. Work is progressing well 
and we expect the new version will be available later in 2022.  
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• Intake24 internationalisation: The Intake24 community is growing!  Intake24 is being 
developed for the next Australia Health Survey (led by Australian Bureau of Statistics and 
Food Standards Australia New Zealand, working in conjunction with Monash University and 
Open Lab, Newcastle University for technical input). New Zealand have also recently 
confirmed they will be developing Intake24 for use in their next nutrition survey.  

 
Get in touch 
 
If you would like to explore further use of Intake24, please do get in touch with us:  
 
intake24support@intake24.org. 
 
Best wishes 
 
The Intake24 team at Cambridge 
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